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Be Cyber Aware at Sea

The Club recognises that with the development of technology on board vessels, it has become
increasingly important for Members to be able to identify and respond to cyber threats.

To this end, the Club is proud to support Be Cyber Aware at Sea - a global maritime and
offshore industry initiative to raise awareness of cyber threats to international shipping ports and
offshore operations.

The initiative provides a wealth of resources to assist those operating within the industry in
mitigating against cyber risks.
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